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File Number RI 91-A-0033

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
ArrN: hir. !!. J. hlroezka

Senior Vice President Nuclear
Engineering and Operations Group

P.O. Ilox 270
llartford, Connecticut 06141 0270

Dear hir. hirm&'..

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission recently received information concerning activities
at the hiillstone Nuclear Power Facility, Unit 2. The details are enclosed for your resiew and
followup.

We request that the results of your tesicw and disposition of these rnatters be submitted to
Region I within 30 days of the date of receipt of this letter. We request that your response
contain no personal privacy, proprietary, or safcpuards information so it can be released te
the public and placed in the NRC Public Document Room, if necessary, such mlormation
shall be contained in a separate attachment which will be withheld from public disclosure.
The affidavit required by 10 CFR 2.790(b) must accompany your response if proprletary
information is included. Please refer to file number RI-91 A-0033 when providine your
response.

The enclosure to this letter should be controlled and distribution limited to personnel with a
"need to know" until your investigation of the concern has been completed and resiewed by
NRC Region 1. The enclosure to this letter is considered Exempt from Public f asclosure in
accordance with Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(a). Howeser, e ,py of
this letter excluding the enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document rooi.
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The response requested by this letter and the accompanying enclosure are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of blanagement and !!udget as required by the Paperwork
Reduction Act of 1980, Pl. 96-511.
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j Northeast Nuclear Energy Company 2

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We will gladly discuss any questions you hase
concerning this information.

.

Sincerely,

M' A ',e A ,.-
Cha les W.1le$)1, Director,

Division of Reactor Projects
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Enclosure: (10 CFR 2.790(a) Information)

cc w/o e.ct:
Public P.icument Room (PDR),;

L>;al Public Document Room (LPDR)
State of Connecticut b
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